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Language Arts...

The students enjoyed a 3 day art project,

where they learnt how to create art digitally,

as well write, compose and perform songs.
The students have also been practicing
interview role plays and have been
presenting it in class.

Math...

Students put their creative
brains to the test with several
math puzzles: the Domino
Effect and the Checkered Box.
They calculated mean, median,
mode and range. They
reviewed the year and reflected
on their learning.

Science...

The students have been
mainly revising/recapping our
lessons on Amphibians and
also enjoying open class
discussions on the most
memorable and productive
lessons.

History...

Students completed a short
review of the topics that were
covered this year. They learned
about a few curiosities of the
19th century. Students learned
about the Watt's steam engine
and how it changed the world at
that time. They also heard about
Samuel Morse.




